Debbie Trotter

47 Isobel Road

Greenhithe

Auckland

Ph/Fax (09)413-8689

Email pauldeb@ihug.co.nz



Newsletter No. 4

To:
All Team Members and Supporters

Thank you to those who read and respond to each newsletter.  This makes my job a lot easier.  

I would also like to thank the two team members who offered payment prior to the expected due date.

CV’s

Mrs Dillan (Carolina’s Mum) has kindly offered to make any adjustments on your personalised sponsorship folders and have them printed for you.

Please advise me as soon as possible, what changes/alterations you require, so these can be passed on to her.

Passports & Visas

Thank you to those who have replied.  If you have not, please let me know your details ASAP.

By now you should all have valid passports.  Your passport must be valid for at least  6 months after your return into New Zealand.  Which means, if you plan on returning to NZ in say mid-July, your passport must be valid until mid-January 2002.

Some team members / supporters may require a Visa depending on their Passports Country of Issue.  

To ensure everything is ready for travel, would you please forward to me as soon as possible the details listed below:



-
Your Full Name (exactly as on passport)

· Your passports expiry date

· Your passports country of issue

As obtaining Visa’s can take an extended amount of time, please have all these details to me by return mail.

Supporters to Italy

I have had a small response from those wishing to travel to Italy with the Team.

If you know of anyone who may wish to accompany the team would you please let me know immediately. 

This will give us an idea of how many may be travelling and we can keep supporters up to date with team news.

Photo’s

I first requested these in November last year and to date I still have not received everyone’s.  This may be because they have gone astray.  For this purpose I have attached a list of those received.  If for any reason you have sent yours and your name is not on the list, please contact me immediately.











Finance

$500.00 deposits are now due.  To be received no later than 14th March 2001 Would you please forward monies to 

NZ Manager
Mrs Carmen Schwager

6 Bernie Edwards Place

Howick,  Auckland.

I will advise within the next week who to make cheques out to.

Next Team Meeting

Is scheduled for the weekend of 23/24/25th March in Levin. The reason for the delay in confirming the date is that both Andrew and myself have been trying to confirm that Team Members are available this weekend.

Accommodation arrangements and address details will be sent shortly.

Doboks/Sparring Gear/Tracksuits

I would like to have this on order by the end of March.   Please be prepared for these costs

Doboks  
     $90.00 each  IV Dan $95.00 each




Sparring Gear    $150.00 per set of hands/feet




Tracksuit            $186.69


      

Regards Debbie

Photo’s have been received from:

Walton Lena




Pearson Jake

Kohiti Sherylene



Looi Hong

McIlwee Aaron



Mantjika Nikki

Goldsmith Ry



Walton Gemma

Moki Toni




Morris Steve

Mantjika Lawrence



Bennett Chantelle

Trotter Mark




Carroll Amy

Patterson Graham



Sawdon John

Joe Jeanette




Salton Andrew

Passport Details have been received from:

McPhail Paul




Kohiti Sherylene

Patterson Graham



Walton Lena

Mantjika Lawrence



McIlwee Aaron

Trotter Mark




Thompson Luke

